
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

What a busy few weeks we have had here at Allesley! Thank you all for your continued support, 
all your kind gestures and words over the last term have been greatly appreciated! I wish all 
our family and friends of Allesley Primary School a wonderful Christmas and all my very best 
wishes for the New Year!  
 
Ssssshhhhh Room Once again, the Ssssssshhhhh Room has been a massive success.  The children 
had so much fun picking gifts for family and friends and having their gifts wrapped all 
ready to put under their Christmas Tree.  We made over £1,512, which we think you will agree is 
an amazing amount.  A big thank you to everyone who donated gifts and to all of the 
children who visited the Sssssshhhh Room.  We will update you on how the monies will be spent 
once we have met with the School Council in the new year. 

Dinner money As we are at the end of the Autumn term, please make sure your child’s dinner 
money is up to date. Thank you.  

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor to join our 
friendly team. If you are interested in the position please contact the school office in January 
for more information.  

Please be reminded that Monday 6th January is a Teacher training day and children return 
to school on Tuesday 7th. 

Have a great Christmas & a fantastic new year! 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 

 
 

Newsletter Date: 20/12/2024 

Year 6 competed in the 
school sports hall      
athletics competition 
this week. Displaying a 
wonderful team spirit, 
huge amounts of talent 
and bucket loads of   
determination, they were 
victorious by a narrow 
margin of 2 points. Well 
done year 6 a great   
reward for all your  
practise.   



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Alyssa C Year 6        Harry C-L Year 5     Harley W Year 4  

Hal P Year 3             David S Year 4        Francesca D Year 2 

Rosie O Year 1           Arthur M Year 5      Kirath S Rec 

Colby H-M Rec          Iris M Year 4           Katrina C-R Rec 

Lola B Year 4             Leonardo N Year 6     Evie M Year 4  

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Wishing you a howling good 
Christmas may you get 
everything you barked for, 
here’s to a pawsome 2025 

Year 1 Harry Potter and the goblet of fire by J K Rowling recommended by James  

Year 2 The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson recommended by Milo 

Year 3 The 39 storey treehouse by Andy Griffiths recommended by Cooper   

Year 4 Time Travelling Cat by Julia Jarman recommended by Jason 

Year 5 Robodog by David Walliams recommended by Hallie-Ann  

Year 6 How I saved the World in a Week by Polly Ho Yen recommended by Daniel  

Attendance  

Week beginning  9th – 
13th December 2024 

Highest Year 6 Mrs Clay 
class 98.70% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.61! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 



Look at our 
wonderful Year 
5 homework, we 
are so proud of 
all the effort 
the children 
have put in over 
the last term.  

Year 4 displayed 
their Christmas 
village they had made 
during combined 
Science and DT,  and 
invited Year 3 to 
come and see 
them.  They designed 
and made each house 
and lit them up using 
a circuit. Altogether 
they looked magical!  

The Reception children loved their visit from Santa! They all joined in with singing 
Christmas songs, and told Santa what they were leaving out for him and his reindeers on 
Christmas eve.   

This week, Year 3 enjoyed making 
Egyptian collars. They learnt how to 
use running stitch, cross stitch and 
appliqué to decorate a collar to 
reflect their personality.   

Celebrating our week  

We had a wonderful visit 
from Santa at our Nursery 
party, he brought his reply to 
all our letters we had 
written, had we had a great 
time singing some of our 
Christmas songs to him!  

Year 1 had a wonderful Christmas 
party and enjoyed making reindeer 
food.  

This week Year 
2 created their 
own chairs using 
paper. We were 
all surprised 
how strong    
paper can be 
when it is    
folded in      
certain ways.  

Some of our lovely Year 6 children have been getting ready for our 
new topic after Christmas - they are so creative . We really don't 
know what we would do without their help!  


